
Errata

Our sincere thanks to those who notified us about the fol-
lowing errors or omissions in the first issue of volume 15.

Re: Carter, I (2009). Positive and Negative Experiences of 
Parents Involved in Online Self-Help Groups for Autism. 
15(1), 44–52. 

The prevalence of autism as reported by Chakrabarti and 
Fombonne (2005) is approximately 1 in 165, not 1 in 65.

Re: Davidson, A.-L. (2000). Why is it so Hard to Talk About 
Our Intellectual Disability? 15(1), 8–20.

The Acknowledgements section was inadvertently omitted 
from this paper. This should read:

I wish to thank my collaborators for sharing their thoughts 
while this research was being conducted and for editing this 
text: Raymond Leblanc Ph.D., University of Ottawa; Keenan 
Wellar, CEO, LiveWorkPlay; Julie Kingstone, President, 
LiveWorkPlay; Grace Hudson, staff member. LiveWorkPlay; 
Daniel Harris, staff member, LiveWorkPlay.




